
Darleen and I have been blessed to be in so many wonderful missions conferences since the 
beginning of 2016. It is always encouraging to see the enthusiasm of the Lord’s people when 
they get involved in supporting missions around the world.  Churches are increasing their 
support and taking on new missionaries consistently, and it is a blessing.

We are pleased to see the Lord calling so many sincere families to go to regions beyond with the 
Gospel of Christ. We are certainly happy that the Lord is leading several of these families to go 
with the assistance of WWNTBM; however, it is certainly not limited to World Wide. There are a 
number of good agencies that are assisting these servants, and we are pleased to meet many of 
them in various churches around America.

I have not previously mentioned it, but I had a wonderful trip to Jordan back in December. It was 
a blessing to teach a number of students in the Book of Acts, preach in three churches and 
fellowship with some choice servants of our Lord. It was also a joy to visit Israel for the first time. 
I had no idea that it would mean so much to me, but it was a memorable visit to some amazing 
sites that I have read about many times.

Darleen and I hope that you realize how much your continued support means to us. Thank you 
for your investment in our service for the Lord. It is our sincere prayer that the Lord will continue 
to bless your ministry.

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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